
August
Twenty-ninth

1933.

Major-General fir Ed ard Morrison,K,G.M.G.,C.B.,D.S.O., 
Department of Militia & Defence,
Ottawa.

My dear Morrison:
I am attaching herewith copy of a 

letter which I have received from Sergeant Lionel 
Swift, one of the Staff clerks employed at Headquarters 
M.D. *\>. 11, Victoria, B.C.

I think that Swift’s request to he 
regarded as a special case is not unreasonable, in 
view of the fact that he has been a member of the 
Corps of Staff Clerks for the last five years and 
that his disability resulted from his service in the 
field. You will note that he states that he was 
blown up at Festubert when serving with the 8th 3n.
You remember Festubert and will not be surprised when 
any one tells you that he was blown up there. As a 
result of that injury apparently he is deaf and so 
cannot take dictation. I think some place ought to 
be found in the service for him.

With all good wishes, I am, dear
Morrison,

Yours faithfully,


